
Date: 30th January 2014

To: Planning

Cc: -

From: Miriam Hill

Subject: S6/2013/2689/MA – Affinity Water, Tamblin Way

Erection of new weld-mesh security fencing, two pedestrian turnstiles 

and disabled gate (including lighting of gates) and minor works to 

vehicular access

I have reviewed the proposal for the above site and refer to drawing number 413913/1 A.

Arboriculturally

Although there are several trees within a close proximity of the new fence line etc they 

should not be detrimentally affected directly by the proposal. One young tree is 

highlighted for removal. 

Landscape

n/a

Summary

Overall I have no objections to this application. I hope that these comments are clear and 

that if you need anything further then please contact me.


